
Happy New Year!  We hope you had a 
Merry Christmas & a great time with 
family & friends.  A special thanks to 
everyone who helped at our Christmas 
party.  Our mid-year conferences will 
be coming up soon.  We will discuss all 
the progress we have made, goals for 
the rest of the year, and transitions for 
next year.  Please look out for a sign-up 
on Parent Square & let us know of a 
date & time that works best for you.

Please continue to make sure you bring 
in extra clothing for your child.  As you 
are aware, our classroom has had a lot 
of sickness going around.  Please keep 
your child at home if they are not 
feeling well and have a fever.

1st - HTEEC closed for New Year’s Day
15th - Rappin Roy at HTEEC at 10:00
17th - Cassidy’s Birthday

This month we will focus on 
pets, the difference between hot 
and cold, traveling all around 
the world, and cooking with 
friends.  We will work on the 
letters R, K, A, and V.  Our 
students are doing a great job 
building words on our word 
wall.

Our Bible Verse:

“The Lord God will wipe away 
the tears from all faces.”
- Isaiah 25:8
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